
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

RGS/62/2022-23 

   17.08.2022 

 

                                  Holiday Information 

                                 (Daycare)                             
 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

The school will remain closed on Friday (19th August) on account of  

Janmashtami.  

 

 

 

 

 

Warm Regards  

Team RGS 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


